
       SPS Christmas Silent Auction  

Mr Hollingworth, our Estates Manager has made these lovely festive characters and they have 
been stood outside our school for the past few weeks. With School closing on Thursday, we are 

looking for permanent homes for our lovely characters. 

If you would like to own one of these, we are holding a Silent Auction and the highest bidder at 
12pm on Thursday 19th December will be able to take one of these lovely, hand made Reindeer or 

Snowman, home for Christmas. Any monies raised will be invested in our Outdoor Learning 
Area. 

All you need to do is complete the attached link, with which lot/s you would like to bid for, the 
amount you would like to bid, and your contact details – you can bid for as many as you would 

like, just complete a separate bid for each item.  

https://forms.office.com/e/ba5wXJrJHv 

This Silent Auction is open to anyone within the Silsden Community  

Where we have more than one winner with the highest bid, we will put the names in a hat to 
draw out the winner. 

We will be in touch on with the highest bidders on Thursday afternoon to arrange payment and 
collection. 

Good Luck! 

    Lot 1 – Large Reindeer       Lot 2 – Medium Reindeer Lot 3 – Baby Reindeer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lot 4.  Red scarf Snowman    Lot 5. Green Scarf Snowman  

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ba5wXJrJHv

